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Quality
Comes First
We Endeavor To Apply Higher Quality Standards



Innovation
starts with the
right tools.
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At Delta Almas Trading Est, we are 
dedicated to being the foremost 
provider of industrial materials, 
committed to delivering top-quality 
products & exceptional service.
With a focus on reliability and innovation, we cater to diverse 

industries, offering an extensive range of materials tailored to 

meet various industrial needs.

VISION

To become the premier provider of 
industrial materials, distinguished for 
our commitment to quality, innovation, 
and customer satisfaction, setting the 
benchmark in the industry.

MISSION

To consistently deliver superior industrial 
materials that exceed industry standards, 
foster enduring partnerships with clients 
through comprehensive solutions and 
exceptional service, while continuously 
innovating to stay ahead in the market.
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INDUSTRIAL MATERIALS

With a focus on reliability and innovation, we 

cater to diverse industries, offering an extensive 

range of materials tailored to meet various 

industrial needs.

Loctite

Our roller chains are meticulously designed for 

smooth and efficient power transmission within 

machinery and equipment. Known for their 

durability and reliability, these chains ensure 

consistent and precise operation, crucial for 

maintaining production quality.

Roller Chain

Corrosion-resistant and highly adaptable, our 

stainless steel mesh serves various industrial 

purposes such as filtration, reinforcement, and 

screening. With its durability and flexibility, it 

offers superior resistance to corrosion, making it 

ideal for demanding applications.

Stainless Steel Mesh

Engineered to endure extreme temperatures and 

pressures, our gasket sheets provide a dependable 

sealing solution in critical industrial environments. 

These sheets prevent leakage, offering resilience 

against corrosive substances & maintaining 

operational efficiency.

Gasket Sheet



Our cable ties offer reliability and 
durability for effective cable management 
& bundling. With different sizes and 
strengths available, they ensure secure 
organization & support in various 
industrial environments.

Cable Ties

Designed to connect rotating shafts with 

precision, our couplings ensure smooth power 

transmission in machinery, minimizing vibration 

and wear, thus extending equipment life & 

optimizing performance.

Coupling
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INDUSTRIAL MATERIALS

These non-stick & high temperature resistant 

sheets are ideal for applications requiring 

chemical resistance and low friction. With their 

versatility and durability, they are used in 

various industries for their exceptional 

properties.

PTFE Teflon Sheet

Flexible and abrasion-resistant, our PU hoses 

are suitable for conveying a wide range of 

fluids in industrial settings. Their resilience 

against wear and tear, coupled with flexibility, 

makes them ideal for applications demanding 

reliability and adaptability.

PU Hose
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INDUSTRIAL MATERIALS

Precision-engineered and durable, our hand 

tools facilitate various industrial tasks with 

efficiency and accuracy, ensuring reliability and 

ease of use in different applications.

Our bearings offer durability and precision, vital 

for smooth operations in machinery and 

equipment across various industries. They 

ensure minimal friction & optimal functionality 

for enhanced performance.

Bearing

Our comprehensive range of safety equipment 

ensures workplace safety & compliance with 

industry standards. From protective gear to 

safety signage, we prioritize the well-being of 

workers in diverse industrial settings.

Safety Products

Hand Tools

Robust and high-performance, our power 

tools are designed for cutting, drilling, and 

shaping materials in industrial operations, 

delivering consistent and reliable results in 

demanding environments.

Power Tools
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INDUSTRIAL MATERIALS

CLIENTS

Designed for efficient material handling, 

our conveyor chains are reliable & 

durable, ensuring smooth movement and 

transfer of materials in industrial 

processes.

Conveyor Chain

Versatile and resilient, our rubber sheets serve 

as effective sealing, insulating, and protective 

solutions in diverse industrial applications, 

offering durability and flexibility.

Rubber Sheet
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Premium
Quality Materials

For All Industry
Sectors

King Khalid Street,
Near Al baik
Al-Baghdadiyah
Al-Sharqiyah, Jeddah

Info@deltaalmas.com

+966 53 029 3996


